INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

(Circular Dated: 24/01/2019)

Dear Parents,

Regards,

T.R. Brown Principal

Signature of the Parent

Open Forum Meeting with the Parents and SMC

The Open Forum Meeting of the parents with School Management is scheduled on Friday, February 15, 2019, from 6.45 pm to 9.00 pm in the School Auditorium.

This meeting is to encourage communication between the Parents and the Management. Parents may provide their suggestions and feedback to the management about the functioning of the school and may seek clarifications if any. It is a Forum exclusively for the parents of those students studying in the school in the current academic year.

Parents who wish to ask a question may do so and is encouraged to send your questions to the Principal in a sealed envelope on or before Sunday, February 10, 2019.

Note: Kindly be seated by 6.30 pm. Due to space constraints in the auditorium, we may encounter seating limitations, for which we are apologetic in advance. Kindly do not bring your children with you.

	INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH (Ref: Circular Dated: 24/01/2019)	*
Question :		
	Class (GSM)	